
  

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director of Planning and Development 
 
DATE: February 3, 2012 
 
RE: Santa Barbara Ranch Notice of Compliance  
 February 7, 2012 Board of Supervisors Hearing – Item D #7. 
  
 
Attached are four letters and an email received by staff after docketing the Board Agenda Letter 
regarding the Santa Barbara Ranch Development Agreement. These include: 
 
January 30, 2012 letter from Deborah Rosenthal, Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton, LLC, 
representing SBRHC, Inc. to Lance Adair, Adair and Butler LLP, representing Vintage 
Communities, Inc., Santa Barbara Ranch, LLC, Vintage Vineyards, LLC, Osgood Farms, LLC, 
Matthew K. Osgood. DLC Ranch, LLC, TW Family Farm, LLC (the “Santa Barbara Ranch 
Entities). 
 
January 30, 2012 email from Lance Adair to Deborah Rosenthal. 
 
January 30, 2012 letter from Lance Adair to Glenn Russell. 
 
January 31, 2012 letter from Deborah Rosenthal to Lance Adair. 
 
February 1, 2012 letter from Lance Adair to Deborah Rosenthal. 
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